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Kewaunee County Board of Supervisors Approve Sale of Marquette School for $1 

 

KEWAUNEE, WI – Kewaunee County and the City of Kewaunee are partnering to 

demolish a blighted and dilapidated property along the lakeshore. 

 

The Board of Supervisors approved a resolution at its May 22nd board meeting allowing 

Kewaunee County to take ownership and acquire the Marquette School property located 

at 317 Dorelle Street, Kewaunee due to delinquent property taxes. 

 

The Board of Supervisors then voted in favor for a resolution that authorizes the sale of 

the property to the City of Kewaunee for $1, paving the way for them to begin the 

demolition process. 

 

“The partnership between the City of Kewaunee and Kewaunee County will allow a 

historic building that is damaged beyond repair to be taken down to allow a new 

opportunity for development in Kewaunee,” says Scott Feldt, Kewaunee County 

Administrator. 
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